
Downton Bowling Club 

 

We are seeing out the winter and welcoming the Spring in anticipation for the 
Lawn Bowls Season which starts on 16th April at our Club with a fun Charity 
Match. 

Throughout the last few months, we have managed some social events, 
Hooray! These have included the normal fortnightly coffee mornings on 
Wednesdays, our Short Mat bowls in the Sherwood room on Thursdays, an 
excellent fun Race Night and a Quizzy Quiz . So, you see Downton Bowling Club 
is not all about bowls, please join us for a good social life and joining in with 
old and new friends. 

As mentioned before, the season starts mid-April: from then on, we welcome 
new bowlers, or folk that are interested in finding out about the sport. We are 
joining in with the Big Bowls 
Weekend on  May 28th.  

This is an Open day at the Club 
to come and try, even before 
this we have our own Open Day 
on May 1st.  Bowls will have a 
high profile at the 
Commonwealth Games in 
Birmingham this year, and this 
is your opportunity to try it out 
at a local Club. Details can be found on our website, or contact Mike Hallam on 
01725 513359, email 107mh@live.co.uk. There is no need to wait for these 
dates, contact us anytime for a bowls experience at your convenience. 

1Race Night 


